
Senate Bill 210, which if passed will end Vote By Mail in Oregon is a terrible idea. If passed, 
the bill will disenfranchise thousands of voters. Our legislature should be working on 
making voting easier for all residents, not more difficult. This is a waste of time and an 
attack on our voting privilege. 


